
Raytheon/Lockheed Martin Javelin JV, Tucson, Arizona, was awarded a $19,541,045
modification (P0055) to contract W31P4Q-19-C-0059 for life cycle contractor support

services for the Javelin Weapon System. Work will be performed in Tucson, Arizona, with an
estimated completion date of Feb. 28, 2023. Fiscal 2022 operation and maintenance, Army;

overseas contingency operations; United States Marine Corps; Army National Guard; and
Foreign Military Sales (Australia, Estonia, Georgia, Indonesia, Ireland, Jordan, Latvia,
Lithuania, New Zealand, Oman, Poland, Taiwan, Ukraine, United Arab Emirates) funds in the

amount of $19,541,045 were obligated at the time of the award. U.S. Army Contracting

Command, Redstone Arsenal, Alabama, is the contracting activity. (Awarded Feb. 28, 2022)
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